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The WCA 2024 pool season officially concludes on Labor Day, September 2nd. Pool hours 11am-8pm.  
Thank you to all Wildewood Community Pool staff for another wonderful season! Our managers,  

lifeguards, instructors and office staff did a wonderful job maintaining the safety of the pool as well as 

maintenance upkeep and pool cleanliness. We’ve enjoyed the 2024 season! See you all next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

 

 
    
 
 

      COMING UP….  
 

   Oct 25-  5-7pm WCA Trunk or Treat 
@ Lodge/Pool parking lot  
 

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS… to come 
with their decorated cars and candy!!! 

Please sign up by emailing 
marjorie.owens@ww-link.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

For more information on these announcements and WW Community, go to www.ww-link.com  

T H I S  MON TH …  

EVENTS/ ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sept 2-LABOR DAY (last day of 

pool season) Lodge office is closed. 

Sept 24- 6:30pm WCA Board 

Meeting 

 

 

 

There will be 3 Directors positions 

up for election on the WCA 

Board.  If you are currently a board 

member for your community and 

would be interested in a position on 

the WCA Board, please send an 

email to wca@ww-link.com. 

 

F ROM  TH E  
C OMMUN I T Y … .  
 

Do you have an idea that you 

want to share? Maybe a 

suggestion for community events 

or improvements? Are you 

interested in being part of a 

“social committee” to plan 

community gatherings and 

events? Let us know!  Go to 

www.ww-link.com and click on 

the “Contact” page where you 

can submit your ideas and 

suggestions. Help shape your 

community!   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADS UP!… St. Mary’s County Public schools in session August 21!  

As kids go back to school, please be extra mindful of pedestrian traffic throughout WW.  

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT –  As the pool season comes to an end, we would like to spotlight our 

Aquatics Director, Justine Shedd.  Justine has been a resident of the Wildewood Community since 

1996 and was a member of the first Wildewood Marlins Swim Team in 1999!  Along with running the 

daily operations of the pool, she is also the Head Coach of the swim team.  She spends countless hours, 

on and off the pool deck, making sure that the facility is safe and enjoyable for all members and their 

guests.  We would like to thank Justine for her hard work and dedication to the Wildewood Community 

Pool! 
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